Good morning, Gateway! Today is Friday,
March 4, 2022.

Our kindness challenge for today is: Tell the Custodian “Thank
you.”

Attention to any student in Algebra or Geometry that is interested
iIn becoming a tutor: there will be a training after school on Tuesday,
March 8th. This training is a requirement in order to become a tutor. You
must be there before you can start tutoring. It will be 2:45 — 3:45 in the
cafeteria. If you have any questions, please talk to Ms. Taggart in
Portable 1.

The math teachers are excited to announce that student math
tutors will be available in the library after school Mondays through
Thursdays until 4:00 starting on Monday 3/14; make sure to take
advantage of this opportunity!

Guardian Poets — today is the last day to turn in poems for the
yearbook. Be sure to email them to Mrs. Stoskopf by this afternoon.

There is a yearbook club meeting for reporters next Tuesday.
Please make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity
bus during your lunch.

Today is the deadline for donations to the American Heart
Challenge. Remember, the top 5 fund raisers will have the opportunity
to pie Mrs. Bus.

Today is the first day for the Student Store. Be sure to eat lunch
first; then check out the store. Snacks need to be consumed in the
Commons or outside. A big thank you to the PTSA for this fun addition
to our school.

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!






